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May 6, 2020

Razi Hosseini
Director/City Engineer

Dear Razi,

This letter serves as confirmation that VIA has the $500,000 that we will provide to the City of San
Antonio for the 5 Points project. The funds are not in jeopardy of being reallocated due to the COVID-19
response. CARES Act funds from the FTA will cover those costs.

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Steven J. Langé

Vice President Fiscal Management/CFO
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